








From: Esther Collins
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: NO DRONES
Date: Monday, August 9, 2021 4:55:16 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I am concerned about the use of drones by the county for surveillance.  I feel this would be an infringement on
Americans right to privacy.
I am shocked that such a thing would even be considered.

Please vote against this travesty.

Thank you,
Esther Collins
District 4

Dist 4




